
Soroptimist International Solihull &
District presents

Join us and make a difference!

Climate Change and Our Gardens!
A talk by Lucy Hartley

a Warwickshire based Garden Designer

Thursday 9th November at 7.00pm
Crowne Plaza Hotel, Homer Road, Solihull

We all need to do what we can to both mitigate and
prepare for, climate change.  Lucy will look at ways we

can use our gardens to guard and support local
biodiversity and advice on how to cope with the changes

that are coming.
Come along and join us at a Soroptimists evening.

All visitors are welcome.  £7.50 including tea and
coffee.

Number are limited so please contact Jan Hemlin at
janhemlin@btinternet.com to reserve your place!

Pay on the door, cash, cheque (payable to SI Solihull) or BACS
(sort code 30-97-57, acct no 00802221)

Lucy Hartley BSc (Hons), PGCE, FdSc began her professional
life as a secondary school science teacher and taught for seven
years before starting a family. On returning to work Lucy chose
to re-train as a garden designer.  “Being creative and 'green' is

something that has always been with me."  An artistic eye,
horticultural and design knowledge enables Lucy to find
aesthetic solutions to all manner of garden problems.


